
From: IAN RIFIELD (VPD) Ian.Rifield@usss.dhs.gov
Subject: Re: FYI

Date: February 19, 2010 at 2:08 PM
To: HBIDEN@ROSEMONTSENECA.COM

Sorry about that the guys were looking forward to going and training hard. 

Enjoy the rest of your trip 

Ian

From: hbiden@rosemontseneca.com <hbiden@rosemontseneca.com> 
To: IAN RIFIELD (VPD) 
Sent: Fri Feb 19 14:01:12 2010
Subject: FYI 

We are not going to Antarctica...State Dept. again.

Sent on the Sprint® Now Network from my BlackBerry®

From: "IAN RIFIELD (VPD)" <Ian.Rifield@usss.dhs.gov>
Date: Wed, 17 Feb 2010 15:18:29 -0500
To: <kathleenbiden@mac.com>; <Kathleenbiden@me.com>
Cc: <HBIDEN@ROSEMONTSENECA.COM>
Subject: uPCOMING TRAVEL

Hi Hunter and Kathleen,
 
Enjoy your travels and please be careful in Haiti.  I also would ask that you make sure that each of the
young ladies has my cell phone number programmed into there cell phone and that they know to call
me if they have any problems while you are gone. 
 
Take care,
 
Ian
 
Ian R. Rifield
ATSAIC
United States Secret Service
Vice Presidential Protection Division 
Washington, DC 20005
(202) 757- 4747 Office
(202) 538 - 9833 Cell
(202) 757-1669 24 hr
Ian.Rifield@usss.dhs.gov
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